March 15, 2024

Board of Selectmen
Town of Plaistow
145 Main Street
Plaistow, NH 03865

Dear Members of the Board:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV. Please note
the following changes to the Xfinity channel line-up in your community:

Effective May 7, 2024, Pursuit Channel SD on channels 258/1238 will no longer be available.
On the same day, Pursuit Channel HD will be added on channel 1238. Requires HD
programming and an X1 TV Box or Xfinity Internet and a compatible customer owned device

to view.

Customers are receiving notice of this information in their bill.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. For your convenience | can be reached
at Monica_Thibault@comcast.com.

Very truly yours,
Mowlca Thibault

Monica Thibault, Manager
Government & Regulatory Affairs
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